
 

 

 

 

PSA obtains recognition at CBRTA 
 

The PSA has a proven track record and is committed to promoting and protecting the workplace rights 

and interests of members. The PSA approached the CBRTA in June 2022 and requested recognition in 

terms of section 21 of the Labour Relations Act (LRA). The PSA is delighted to inform members that the 

recognition agreement was finally signed on 6 February 2023 after the PSA exerted pressure on the 

employer, including declaring a dispute on the matter. The recognition agreement is attached for ease of 

reference.  

 

The PSA is the only recognised Union representing the majority of employees at the CBRTA. As a 

majority Union, the PSA has been granted all organisational rights in terms of the LRA, including the right 

to bargain with the CBRTA on behalf of members. 

 

The signed recognition agreement paves the way for the commencement of salary negotiations between 

the PSA and the CBRTA for the 2023/24-financial year. Members are encouraged to take part in the 

mandate-seeking process by the interim PSA structure at the CBRTA for the tabling of demands for 

upcoming salary negotiations. Enquiries regarding the recognition agreement or the mandate-seeking 

process should be directed Mahlogedi Ntoampe at Mahlogedi.Ntoampe@cbrta.co.za. 

 

Members will be updated on developments. 
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